Karl Fetterplace

From: Geoff Reinhard

Sent: Thursday, 29 November 2018 1:32 PM

To: Karl Fetterplace

Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition of Sydney Opera House Building Renewal - Concert Hall

upgrade and new Creative Learning Centre (SSD 8663).

Hi Karl and apologies for not clarifying.

BGCP is not intending to make a submission. We have viewed the documentation and, as the proposed
works are primarily internal, we do not believe they will have a direct or indirect impact on the Royal
Botanic Gardens.

With any works project for the Opera House we are always mindful of the location of construction
compounds and work areas that might interfere with access into the RBG from the QE2 Gates. In this case
it appears from the accompanying Construction Management Plan that any external construction
compounds / work areas will be confined to the building perimeter and not in the southern forecourt so we
would not expect there to be any impact on access to the Gardens.

Hope the above is helpful but please let me know if you require any further info.

Geoff Reinhard
Planning Manager

Botanic Gardens & Centennial Parklands

T (02) 9339 6651 | M 0448 772 224

E geoff.reinhard@bgcp.nsw.gov.au

Locked Bag 15, Paddington, NSW 2021, Australia
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5 spectacular harbourside locations;
Sydney’s most iconic view.

https://rbgsyd.nsw.gov.au/nye




